B’nai Israel Men’s Club Sends
20,000 Cigarettes To
Men Overseas

The highly successful Membership
Jamboree that was held Sunday,
September 19, in the Soical Hall,
was attended by over 200 members.
During an appeal for the 231 men
and women in the service of our
nation, made by the War Service
Chairman, Harry Shriber, a motion
was made from the floor to send
immediately in the name of the
B’nai Israel Men's Club War Activ-
ities Committee, 20,000 cigarettes
to boys overseas in the active com-
bat areas. Every pack will carry
a seal, noting that the cigarettes
are the gift of the Men’s Club._

The: Cigarette Service Committee
will be under the Ileadership of
Harry Shriber and Ben Davis, as-
sisted by Harry L. Jacobson, Saul
Goppman and Iz Smalley. They
plan to sell cigarettes at no extra
cost to the public, the profits to go
toward the Cigarette Fund. Orders
may be placed by calling Hiland
4048 or Montrose 1810.



